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Denver Partner Says Labor Concerns Need Not Stand in the Way
of Transit Agencies Implementing Autonomous Vehicles
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Transit agencies often point to labor relations as a barrier to implementing autonomous vehicles.

Those concerns are more of a mole hill than a mountain, however, Denver partner Mike Greco writes

in Mass Transit. The issues to be tackled are not unprecedented, and good legal counsel will help

transit agencies effectively address their labor concerns and begin partial automation, which is

ready for immediate implementation.

To read the article, visit Mass Transit.
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